
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for attending our recent medical problem-

solving workshop on [Date]. Your participation was invaluable to us. 

As we strive to improve our workshops and ensure they meet your needs, we would greatly 

appreciate your feedback. Please take a moment to respond to the following questions: 

• What did you find most beneficial about the workshop? 

• Were there any areas you feel could be improved? 

• Do you have any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your insights are crucial in helping us enhance future sessions. Please reply by [Response 

Deadline] at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you once again for your participation and support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


